
  

  

August 15, 2024 
 

    

2024 PRIMARY ELECTION VOTER GUIDE AND CFHLA PAC 

& PC ENDORSEMENTS 
 

The Florida Primary Elections will be held next Tuesday, August 20, 2024. 

On behalf of the Central Florida Hotel and Lodging Association’s PAC and 

PC, we are proud to endorse and support each of the following 26 

candidates below for the 2024 Primary Election. 

  

This bi-partisan slate includes endorsements for candidates running for 

local and state office across the Central Florida region. 

  

CFHLA is proud to stand with each of these pro-hospitality 



candidates and we strongly encourage each of our members 

to do the same. 

 

CLICK HERE TO DOWNLOAD THE 2024 CFHLA PAC & PC 

VOTER GUIDE and please share this guide with your co-

workers, family members, and friends. 

  

Remember one vote can make the difference and together, 

let's get out the vote and support these Hospitality 

Champions! 
  



  

 

  

 

 



  

 

  

 

 

If you have any questions regarding your voting precinct, voting 

locations and hours, items on the ballot, etc. for the upcoming Primary 

Election, please visit the Supervisor of Elections website, for the county 

that you reside within.  

  

CLICK HERE to visit the Orange County Supervisor of Elections Website. 

CLICK HERE to visit the Osceola County Supervisor of Elections Website. 

CLICK HERE to visit the Seminole County Supervisor of Elections Website. 

    

 

      



REMINDER: 2024 ELECTION SCHEDULE 
 

Primary: 
 

 Election Date is August 20th 

 Early Voting Ends on Sunday, August, 18th 

General: 
 

 Election Date is November 5th 
 Voter Registration Deadline is October 7th   

 Early Voting Period is October 26th - November 2nd  

  

    

UPCOMING GOVERNMENTAL AFFAIRS MEETING 
 

The next Governmental Affairs meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

September 18th at The Ritz Carlton, Grande Lakes (thank you, Jon 

McGavin) for the 2025 Florida Legislative Panel from 12:00 noon - 1:30 

p.m. 

   
 

UPCOMING CFHLA PAC/PC MEETING 
 

The next CFHLA PAC & PC Board of Directors Meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, August 28th. 

    



DONATE 
 

CFHLA MEMBERS - Please consider making a donation of $50 via the 

link below to the CFHLA PAC/PC. All contributions help CFHLA expand its 

efforts to support and endorse Hospitality-Friendly candidates for local and 

state offices. In the 2022 General election, all 16 CFHLA endorsed 

candidates were successfully elected into office. 

 

As a reminder, all CFHLA Board Members, PAC/PC Board Members, 

and ARC Board Members have committed to contributing $200 to the 

CFHLA PAC/PC in 2024. If you are a part of one or more of these groups, 

please consider fulfilling your commitment today. 

   
 

CONNECT WITH CFHLA 
 

      

WWW.CFHLA.ORG 

 

About CFHLA 

 

6675 Westwood Blvd #210, Orlando, FL 32821 

 

The mission of the Central Florida Hotel and Lodging Association is to represent the Central Florida Hospitality Industry, by 

setting the standard of excellence through advocacy, collaboration, education, recognition, and service. 
 

  

 

DONATE 
NOW!  


